
Dear (insert name), 

 

In December 2020, Congress approved additional funds to assist students in need across the 

nation. These funds are to help students navigate current struggles due to the COVID 

pandemic.  Based on the application you have submitted, Boise State has selected you as a 

recipient of these funds. 

 

If you did not indicate on your application to have your funds apply to an owing balance: 

 

Your funds will be released to you based on the refund method you have set-up. We encourage 

you to ensure your Direct Deposit is set-up for fast delivery. To set-up or check your Direct 

Deposit, please review this help guide. Without Direct Deposit set-up, the funds will be sent by 

check to your address on file. 

 

If you indicated on your application to direct the funds to an owing balance for fall 2020 or 

spring 2021: 

 

When the funds release, they will apply to your current balance.  If there are any funds remaining 

after your balance due reaches $0, the remaining HEERF II funds will be refunded to you.  

Please let us know if you have any questions.  We are happy to help you.  Our office is open for 

in-person, phone, and email assistance. 

 

Sincerely, 

  

The Financial Aid and Scholarships Team 

Boise State University 

1910 University Drive, Boise, ID 83725-1315 

Phone: (208) 426-1664 

Fax: (208) 426-1305 

boisestate.edu/financialaid 

 

https://www.boisestate.edu/sfs/student-center-help/student-direct-deposit/

